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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 

House Bill 614 adds new material to the Public School Insurance Authority Act exempting 
from inspection the following records: 
 

(1) Records pertaining to insurance coverage provided that any record of a particular 
coverage shall be available to a public officer, public employee, or governmental entity 
insured under such coverage; and  
(2) Records pertaining to claims for damages or other relief against any governmental 
entity or public officer or employee provided that such records shall be subject to public 
inspection by New Mexico residents 180 days after the latest of the following dates:  
(a) The date all statutes of limitation applicable to the claim have run;  
(b) The date all litigation involving the claim and the occurrence giving rise thereto has 
been brought to final judgment and all appeals and rights to appeal have been exhausted;  
(c) The date the claim is fully and finally settled; or  
(d) The date the claim has been placed on closed status. 

 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
There will likely be no fiscal impact resulting from enactment of HB614. 
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SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
HB614 provides NMPSIA the same exemptions from the Inspection of Public Records Act as the 
General Services Department (GSD). The existing GSD statute is ambiguous and leads to 
confusion as to when records should be released. If enacted, it is likely HB614 would create 
similar issues for PSIA settlements. 
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